
Introducing Sandi White 
I am writing to express my gratitude for the opportunity to take on the challenge of being the 
Program Coordinator for the year 2025-2026. It is with great anticipation that I embark on 
this important role. 

Let me introduce myself. I joined under my stepfather Gary Martin in January 1982, with  
Auxiliary 3034. Over the years, I have served various capacities within my Auxiliary 
including: 

• Auxiliary Treasurer for numerous years 
• Auxiliary President many times 
• Held other positions within my Auxiliary 

I began my journey at the Department level as Department Conductress and served as 
South Carolina Department President for the term of 1991-1992. Subsequently, I took on 
the role of District 2 President. 

Additionally, I have been the Awards Chairman from 1993-2023, except for two years. 

The goal for the ensuing year is to take South Carolina and our incoming President Marietta 
Hill to the top. We hope to have OPEN communication between our members and our 
chairman, sharing ideas between chairman and auxiliaries. Everyone is already doing the 
work, so let’s show how much we are doing by REPORTING all our great work. Reporting 
shows how GREAT South Carolina is. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity. I look forward to contributing to the success of 
the programs and serving our community with dedication and passion. 

Gnome Veteran Forgotten, 

Sandi White, Program Coordinator                                                                                                               
Department of South Carolina                                                                                                                        
803-934-6263                                                                                                                                                     
sc.aux-pc@outlook.com 

 


